

OCTOBER IS Learning Disability Awareness month

Learning disabilities affect many individuals in Ontario and across the world. yet misconceptions and stigma persist. Through the "I Can" Learning Disabilities Awareness Campaign, Hope Endoors and The Chance Centre (TCC) are working to raise awareness, promote inclusivity, and support individuals with learning disabilities.

I Can Campaign

The I Can Campaign is a chance for families and friends to raise awareness and show support for loved ones with learning disabilities. By joining the campaign, you can help spread understanding and create more inclusive communities.

- Show Your Support: Purchase and wear "I Can" T-shirts and hoodies to raise awareness and start conversations about learning disabilities in your community.
- Spread Awareness: Use our digital posters at home or share them in community centers to educate others.
- Get Informed: Explore our YouTube Resource List to learn more about learning disabilities and how to support those who live with them.

How to Get Involved:

- Purchase "I Can" T-shirts and hoodies for your family.
- Display digital posters in your home or community.
- Explore our YouTube Resource List with your family.
- Join the Live TalkShow to hear personal stories of overcoming challenges with learning disabilities. (Date: TBD)

SHOP: 'I CAN' APPAREL



HTTPS://THE-CHANCE-CENTRE.SQUARE.SITE

ORDER YOUR "I CAN" T-SHIRTS AND HOODIES BY

OCTOBER 4, 2024

Access your Family Resource Kit on our website the same day to begin raising awareness and supporting your loved ones.